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Good Afternoon,
 
F.A.O.:  Mrs H Saunders
 
Thank you for consulting Yorkshire Water regarding the above proposed development. 
 
The application details have been reviewed on the website.  Based on the information
submitted, no comments are required from Yorkshire Water.
 
Regards,
     Nick.
 
Nick Fox
Planning Advisor
Land Use Planning
Asset Management
Yorkshire Water Services Ltd.
PO Box 500, Midway, Western House, Halifax Road, Bradford, BD6 2LZ
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